
Holiday Decoration Guidelines for 

Residential Buildings 

Dear Residents, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to share some guidelines to ensure a festive and 

safe environment for everyone. 

1. Decoration Placement 

• Decorations should be placed on individual balconies or front doors only. 

• Please refrain from using decorations in common areas without prior approval. 

2. Safety Regulations 

• Use only fire-resistant decorations. 

• Ensure that all lights are certified for outdoor use and are in good condition. 

• Do not block fire exits or emergency pathways with decorations. 

3. Noise Considerations 

• Please keep music and festive sounds at a reasonable volume. 

• Avoid noisy decorations that may disturb neighbors. 

4. Community Spirit 

• Consider coordinating with neighbors for a unified theme. 

• Join our upcoming community decoration contest for a chance to win festive prizes! 

Thank you for your cooperation and enthusiasm in making our community festive. Wishing you 

a joyful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Building Management] 


